Vincent Ciaramello
~0 Seaview Avenue
Stamford, CT 06902

March 28, 2023

Dear Harbor Management Commission and Zoning Board Members,

I have been the Dockmaster at Seaview House Marina located at 70 Seaview Avenue for
over ten years. I am also a Class A/B Underground Storage Tank (UST) Operator in
accordance with Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies (RCSA) 22a-449(d)-108(b).
Prior to Seaview House I was the dockmaster at Harborside in Stamford for ten years.

The purpose of my letter is to convey to the Stamford Zoning Board and Harbor
Management Commission the extent of water the waterfront took on during Hurricane
Sandy in October 2012.

At the height of Hurricane Sandy when the waves rolled in, there was two feet of water
above the boardwalk, which did not enter the parking lot or present any damage to the
existing Marine South building. My office on the ground floor of the West side of the
boardwalk did take on water, but there was no damage to the 60 boats in the marina.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 203-219-4693.

Vincent Ciaramello
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